
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

April 9, 2020 Project Update 

South Lake Shore Drive Reconstruction 

Village of Fontana-on-Geneva Lake 

 

Wanasek Corporation, the Village Contractor, is scheduled to start construction the week of April 13th. 
The Contractor has begun mobilizing this week including bringing in equipment and materials, 
installation of the detour and traffic control signage, and installation of temporary erosion control 
measures. Per the Wanasek schedule exhibit they plan to start with a storm sewer line in the Abbey 
Springs Marina between the lake and S Lake Shore Drive next week, before moving back to S Lake Shore 
Drive west of Indian Hills Road. Wanasek is anticipating a temporary closure of S Lake Shore Drive west 
of the Abbey Springs entrance for one day to cross the road with a storm sewer. 

We Energies is continuing to relay (replace) the existing gas main along Brickley Drive and S Lake Shore 
Drive west of Indian Hills Road and will continue to work from west to east. The gas line relay work is not 
a Village project. Other private utilities may be onsite during the project including electric, cable or 
telephone, however those utilities are not proposing any changes except for minor adjustments to 
relocate conflicting poles or lines.  

Feel free to contact the Village at (262) 275-6136 with any questions.  
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